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I am totally opposed to in person voting.  Voting by mail if efficient, allows the voter to 

take the time needed to make a decision about his/her vote and is a safe means to 

conduct voting. In person voting makes it more difficult to hear from the general 

public as there are voters that cannot vote at the allotted date/time or have difficulty 

getting to a voting location. There have not been any problems with voting by mail 

and this should absolutely continue. 


